
 

 

Newsletter Friday 20th January 2023 

Opal Play and Stay 

Poppy Appeal 

 

The support for the Poppy Appeal has been amazing, thank you. We will be holding a minutes silence in 

school on Monday 11th November.  



We have a limited number of items still available which will be on sale on Monday. Please be advised 

that we are now sold out of slap bands. 

Odd Socks Day 

 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week. We will kick off the week by wearing odd socks to school on Monday 

11th November to celebrate how diverse each and everyone of us is! 

Adventure Trail 

Our adventure trail is currently out of use as it due to be refurbished. We kindly ask that you do not 

allow your child/ children to play on it before or after school.  

Parking 

Parking and driving within the school grounds still remains to be an issue. We politely ask that you do 

not drive into school or park within the staff car park or driveway when dropping off or collecting 

children from school. This area is for staff use only, unless you have a registered Blue Badge. We have 

had a number of incidents this week that could have resulted in serious accidents. Thank you for your 

support and cooperation with this matter.  
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